October 2, 2013
Mike Walla, P.E.



Walla Engineering, LTD
6501 America’s Parkway Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110
Re:
Casa de la Paz,

218 Yale Blvd SE 
Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 4-5-13, (K16D081)

Certification dated: 9-25-13


Dear Mr. Walla,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 9-26-13 and alley asphalt compaction results submitted 10-2-13, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File


e-mail 
